
Kudos: Chuck Keenan 

Chuck Keenan, an administrator in the Bureau of Homeless and Housing Services, was selected by the 

Veterans Leadership Program of Western Pennsylvania as a 2018 Tribute honoree for his work on the 

Veteran’s Bootcamp, a project designed to end veterans’ homelessness. The Tribute event honors 

“veterans, service members, civilians and organization who have exemplified outstanding service to our 

country and have positively impacted the veteran’s community of Western Pennsylvania.” Chuck will 

receive the award on May 23. 


